
@donnwoodinfants     01952 386640    a2041@taw.org.uk   
 

donningtonwoodinfants.co.uk  

In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
 

Class 1 

Kiean & Peter 

Class 2 

Olivia & Julie 

Class 3 

Tia & Brandon 

Class 4 

Ned & Blake 

 

Classes 5, 6 and 

Nursery 

All new reception and 

nursery children for 

settling in so well. 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 6th September 2019 

Attendance 
 

Whole School- 96.33% 
Class 1— 95.56% 
Class 2— 95.45% 
Class 3— 94.31% 
Class 4— 97.04% 
Class 5— 99.31% 
Class 6— 97.87% 
Nursery 2s—87.5% 
Nursery 3s—85.71% 
 
Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

Next week we are 
looking for people 
who know how to  
help others feel 

welcome 

Nursery 15 hours 
and 30 hours free 
childcare available 

 

Please talk to Mrs 
Bentley in the office 
for more information.  

Breakfast Club  
7:45—8:45  

 

£2 per day. More 
information available 
in the school office.  

Reading at Home 
Children in Year 1 and 2 will be starting to bring 
books home to read. It is really important that 
children read as often as possible. Please write 
in your child’s Reading Record every time they 
read so they can collect prizes in school. Every 

10 reads and your child can 
collect a small prize. Every 50 
reads and they can choose a 
book to take home and keep. 

Tuesday 17th September 
 

School Photos 
 

School open from 8:15 for family 
group photos (with any older or 

younger brothers & sisters not in 
our school or nursery). 

 

Individual photos and photos with brothers & 
sisters in school or nursery will be taken during 

the school day. 

IMPORTANT 
CHANGE 

From Monday older brothers 
and sisters will be sent out 
at the end of the school day 
with their younger brothers 

and sisters in school.  
 

At 3pm please wait to collect 
at your youngest child in 
school’s class. This is a 

change from previous years 
and information. Nursery 

children will be collected as 
usual.  

It has been really good to see everyone back in school and 
nursery this week. A big welcome to all the new children and 
their families in school and nursery. Everyone has settled really 
well and we are looking forward to an exciting term of learning. 
The children all look really smart in their uniform. Please 
remember to label everything with your child’s name.  
You may have noticed some changes in the front entrance and 
school office. The work should be completed by the end of September.  

To help keep pupils and parents 
safe on the school site we request 

that you do not drive onto the 
school site at the start or end of 
the day or nursery session. Please 

do not park in the Children’s 
Centre car park. 

Parking is for permit 
holders only. Disabled 

parking spaces are 
available in the car park by 

the Nursery entrance and the 
Children’s Centre car park. If you 
need to use one of these spaces 

please talk to the school office to 
request a permit and make sure you 

also display a valid blue badge.  


